
       

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

                                                                                                        Electronic Mail 

 

DATE:  February 26, 2019 

 

Dear: Mr. Billings 

 

Thank you very much for submitting an application to become a certified business organization that will 

train instructors to teach the Minnesota Citizens’ Personal Protection Act of 2005. 

 

I am pleased to inform you that your organization Socialist Rifle Association has been approved by the 

Department of Public Safety in accordance with the department’s standards.   

 

Your business organization will be listed on our website at: 

 https://dps.mn.gov/divisions/bca/bca-divisions/administrative/Pages/firearms-permit-to-

carry.aspx. 

 

Your business organization certification will expire five (5) years from the date of issue as long as your 

organization remains in good standing with the department. 

 

Once again, congratulations on your business organization being approved. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

JDF 

 

Senior Special Agent 

Joshua Florell 
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Bureau of Criminal Apprehension 
1430 Maryland Avenue East, St. Paul, Minnesota 55106-2802 
Phone: 651/793-7000   FAX: 651/793-7001   TTY: 651/282-6555 
Internet: http://www.dps.state.mn.us/bca/ 

EQUAL OPPORTUNITY EMPLOYER 


